
A Decommissioning Management Plan has been submitted to an approved by the Office of 

Environmental Enforcement (OEE).  The proposed financial provision is a bond and this is 

currently being assessed by the OEE. 

 

An Environmental Liability Risk Assessment has been submitted to the OEE and is currently 

under review.  When the costings have been agreed the financial provision will be an 

insurance policy. 
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